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Sabre Athletics                                                                                                    

Congratulations to our volleyball teams who have 

completed their season and represented Livingstone 

School well!  We are proud of your accomplishments.  

Special thank you to the coaches who volunteer many 

hours supporting our student athletes.                                                                                  

Basketball season is underway! 

Climbing Club Team 3 Thursday morning from                        

6:45 a.m.-7:45 a.m. 

Mini Volleyball Tournament this Friday in Fort                                 

Macleod.  Good luck Sabres! 

The Climbing Club & Scuba Field trip will take place on 

November 30.  Participants are asked to return the 

waiver forms and payment of $60 as                                    

soon as possible. 

All junior and senior high volleyball fees are past due.  

Please remit at the Office or School Cash Online. 

Senior  high report cards were handed out                       

Monday to students.  Grades K—9 report cards 

will be sent out on December 4. 

LSA Gear Check Tonight! 

The evening also includes seasons pass printing 

and an important informed consent meeting. 

Tonight from 4:00-7:00 p.m. 

Livingstone Library 

We look forward to seeing all of our LSA               

families there! The final installment of Ski                         

Academy fees are due by December 1 in order 

for athletes to participate on the hill. The first 

day on snow will be Friday, December 8! 

Crowsnest Pass Skating Club  

Bottle Drive 

November 24, 9:00-11:00 a.m. 

For Lundbreck pickup call Melissa at 

403-563-9253 

For Crowsnest Pass pickup call Sarah at 

403-563-7369 

Favours for our Furry Friends! 

The Grade 4 class is gathering          

donations to assist the local       

animal shelters this Christmas! 

They are accepting any of the             

following donations and will deliver them directly 

to the Better Chance Animal Rescue and the SPCA 

in Pincher Creek. All donations will to go to help 

the animals in foster care before they                                 

find their forever homes. 

Shelter Wish List:  wet or dry cat or dog food, 

treats, toys, collars, leashes, pillows, blankets litter, 

scoopers, shampoo, scratching posts, cleaning  

supplies, or monetary donations to cover vet costs.   

Any donations may be dropped off in                                 

Mrs. Preston-Hucik’s classroom. 

Thank you to the Parents Association for                           

organizing the pizza hot lunch today! 

Tickets go on sale tomorrow for the  

Grad 2024 Italian Night Fundraiser 

Friday, December 8, at the Cowley Hall 

Doors open at 5:00 p.m. with a spaghetti            

dinner at 6:00 p.m.  The Dessert Auction will 

follow and a Silent Auction will take place 

throughout the evening.  Tickets are $10.00 

per person and may be purchased from any 

Grade 12 student.   

 

Lundbreck Citizens Council 

Community Potluck Dinner 
Sunday, December 3,                                                  

5:00 p.m. in the Lundbreck Hall 
The Council will supply the turkey, ham and 

potatoes, please bring a side dish or dessert to 
complement the meal.  Donations of non-

perishable food items will be collected                       
for the Food Bank 

50/50 Raffle!  Door Prizes! Silent Auction!                
Visit from Santa! 


